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(TELEPHONE LOG

Call to: Anne Secord, USFWS
Telephone Number: 607-753-9334
Call from: Helen Chemoff, TAMS Consultants, Inc.
Date: 31 May 2000
Subject: Status of Avian Hudson River Data

Anne Secord at US Fish and Wildlife Service was contacted to find out when chemical data
from USFWS/NYSDEC investigations of Hudson River birds would be available. She said
that the analyses were being performed by Columbia Lab of the US Geological Service and
that data were due beginning June 2, 2000 and were scheduled to be completed in December
2000.

Analyses are being performed for:
-Bald eagle blood (serum), egg, prey items (eel, bullhead, carp, gizzard shad, catfish, etc.)
- great blue heron brains, nestlings, fat, liver, egg, and prey items (fish and meadow vole)
- tree swallows- adults, nestling, and eggs

Data will be released to EPA.
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